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    HOUSING AUTHORITY OF MURRAY  
716 Nash Drive, Murray, Kentucky  42071 

Phone: (270) 753-5000 Fax: (270) 753-2073 
Email: staff@phamurray.org 

 
 
 

August 1, 2024 
 
 

TO:  ALL RESIDENTS 
 
FROM: Faye Dodd, Executive Director 

 

RE:  Electrical Contractor – GEC/Gallimore Electrical Contractors 

 

 

This is to inform you that GEC will be on-site to install new over-the-sink light 
fixtures in the bathroom and replacing two electrical breakers in all units. This 
work is tentatively scheduled to begin in August 2024. 

You will receive a notice as to what date the work is scheduled to be done in your 
area.  These are HUD required updates.  Installation will not be rescheduled for 
any reason.   

You do not have to be present for this work to be done.  
 
Each resident must make sure that: 
 

1. The screen door is unlocked  
2. The electrical panel (breaker box) is accessible. 
3. Bathrooms are clean and free from excessive clutter. 

 
Failure to comply with this notice will result in lease termination. 
 
If a housekeeping issue is reported to the office during the install, a 
representative from the office will inspect your unit that day. 
 
 
 
This will be your only notice of our intent to enter. 
 
 
If you have any questions please contact the main office at 270-753-5000. 


